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APPENDIX C

From: Helen Stanley

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 6:53 AM

To: Licensing Shared Email

Subject: Objection to Alcohol licence application for southsea dog cafe

Good morning,

| am writing to express my objection to the alcohol licence application for the southsea dog
cafe on highland road.

This is a residential area with many houses and flats in the immediate vicinity. Residents are
already affected by noise from the broadway coffee roasters on highland road who often
stay open in the eves and can be exceedingly noisy with music which travels a distance,
particular affecting residents who have gardens opposite which back into the cemetery. | am
concerned that adding another premises of such a large potential capacity, and presumably
plans to have outside seating, into this mix, with intention to open in the evenings could
potentially cause more problems for the local residents. | am not sure what the need is for a
cafe to have a licence to serve alcohol from 8am- 11 pm every day.

| am also concerned that having an evening venue that is able to serve alcohol will also
affect parking access in the adjoining roads, which is already extremely limited.

Therefore, | object to the alcohol application for these premises on these grounds.
Yours sincerely

Helen Stanley
Kimberley road resident



